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13th September 2017 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening 
 
To support your child’s final year at Holbrook Academy, we are holding a Year 11 Information Evening 
for parents on Thursday 21st September.  The evening will take place between 7.00pm and 8.00pm in 
the Community Room of the Sports Centre. 
 
During the evening we will provide information on the following important issues:- 
 

 Priorities for year 11 students 

 Student targets and grades 

 Post-16 information 

 Home Learning / Study 

 
Year 11 students will receive a Study Pack booklet on 21st September which will include useful 
information. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below to confirm that you will be able to attend and return by Tuesday, 
19th September so we know how many parents to expect.  We would also like to know of any specific 
questions you may have regarding Year 11, exams, revision, etc so we can ensure we cover everything 
you need to know.   
  
We look forward to welcoming you to this evening. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss N Shelley 
Deputy Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………..……. 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening – 21st September 2016 
 
Name of Student: ………………………………………………………………..…… Form: …………… 
 

I / We will / will not be attending this event on Thursday, 21st September.   
 

 

Number of people attending  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………… 

Ipswich Road, Holbrook, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP9 2QX. 
Tel:  01473 328317    Fax:  01473 327362    Email: office@holbrookacademy.org 

Website: www.holbrookacademy.org 
Company Number    07654882 

Headteacher : Dr Simon Letman BA, MA, EdD 
Deputy Head : Nicola Shelley  

 

Specific questions regarding Year 11, GCSEs, etc:- 

 
 


